Next Steps @ St Johns

Working together to build a firm foundation for leaming and caring

Nursery telephone: 01761 205657 Nursery email: nextstepsnursery@stjohnsmsn.co.uk

This week at Nursery . .. 15th October 2021

This week at nursery we have been
busy doing lots of size ordering using Star of the week

autumn pictures.
QOur star of the week is

Eva

She has been working on her
cutting skills and has shown lots
of perseverance in cutting
around autumn pictures, using
her scissors safely.

The children have enjoyed making pumpkin playdough too, helping to mix the ingredients together.

We've been finding bugs outside, and used binoculars to talk about what we can see from far away.




There have been lots of colour mixing and threading activities happening too!
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This week we also visited the school studio to practise our jumping and balancing skills too,
which was lots of fun!

Reminder: as the weather is due to get colder soon, please can we remind you to start
sending children in weather appropriate clothing.

Have a good weekend from all at Nursery!




